
CITY OF SEBASTOPOL 

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION 

Is Presented to 

upon her retirement from the City of Sebastopol 

This Certificate of Appreciation is presented to Tracy Peters for her service to the City of Sebastopol from January 2, 1997 to June 11, 
2022. 

Your leadership, work ethic, competence, integrity, and professionalism are unparalleled and have helped guide and support the 
Sebastopol Police Department through many challenges and accomplishments. 

The City of Sebastopol expresses great appreciation and gratitude for your 25+ years of dedication, commitment, and service to our City 
and communities. Congratulations on your retirement, and best wishes in your next chapter of life and future endeavors. 

Dated:  June 21, 2022 

     Mayor Patrick Slayter
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